
FOOD DRIVE FOR WASHINGTON SHORES  
FOOD PANTRY  

The next food collection will be:  
    Tuesday, March 23  

       11:00 am -  1:00 pm 
 

 Please bring non-perishable donations to the circle drive at 

the West side entrance of the Sanctuary, off of Highland.    

 

Please pick up a blessing bag or two to give  
to those in need in our community. 

Food items: 
Tuna 
Green beans 
Food with pop-tops 
Sweet peas 
Rice 
Spaghetti sauce 
Canned fruit 

Hygiene items: 
Socks (especially women’s) 
Soap 
Diapers 
Disposable razors 
Deodorant  
Toilet paper 
Toothbrushes  
Toothpaste 
Dental floss 
Shampoo 
Sanitary supplies 
Women’s Incontinence items 

 Bulletin Announcements  
March 21, 2021 

 

The Sanctuary flowers today, are given to the glory of God, by Cliff and Janie Black in memory of their 
son, Douglas Black who joined the church triumphant on March 19, 2019. 

For the past 25 years we’ve all enjoyed the uplifting fellowship of Hilda Kyerewah and Kwaku 
Poku, who are now planning to return to Ghana to live.  To wish them well and to provide 
assistance during their transition.  PLPC has established a separate Love Gift fund for them, over 
and above our pledges.  Your gift may be sent to the church, 309 E Colonial Drive, Orlando, FL 
32801, by check made out to Park Lake Presbyterian Church, with Hilda & Kwaku Love Gift in the 
memo line. You may also contribute online. Please send your gift by Monday, March 22.  

                                         Park Lake Work Day 
                                   Monday, March 22, 2021  
                                        8:30 am - 11:00 am 

 All work will be outside to weed, a little trimming and spreading mulch. Bring your gloves, small hand tools 
and perhaps a low stool. 

                                        Communion at Home Bags 
 

For those who are unable to attend Easter Sunday Worship Service, the Worship and Music 
Committee has put together “Communion at Home” bags with a bread and juice kit, an Easter 
Prayer, and a Sunday Bulletin.    

 
If you would like a “Communion at Home” bag for Easter Sunday Worship, 

 please contact the church office,  
                        carolparklake@gmail.com or 407-841-6550. 



HOLY WEEK SCHEDULE 
    

Live Streaming on  
Park Lake Presbyterian Church 

 Facebook page,  
or plpc.org to view on YouTube.   

RSVP online at plpc.org to attend. 
 

  Palm Sunday Worship 
   Sunday, March 28, 10:30 am 
     (Live Stream and in-person) 

 

    Maundy Thursday Service 
     Thursday, April 1, 7:00 pm 

     (Live Stream and in-person) 
 

     Park Lake Children’s Egg Hunt 
      Saturday, April 3, 10:00 am 

    (masked in-person) 
 

    Easter Sunrise Service 
   Sunday, April 4, 7:00 am  
   (In-person on the patio) 

 

Easter Sunday Worship 
Sunday, April 4 
      10:30 am   

     (Live Stream and in-person) 

 

 

Park Lake Children’s Egg Hunt 
Saturday, April 3  

10:00 am 
Socially Distanced In-Person Egg Hunt 

On Patio and Playgrounds outside Struble Hall 
 

Look for details in upcoming Park Lake Up2Date emails 
and bulletin announcements. 

Church Staff 
 

Co-pastors  Dr. Helen DeBevoise 
 Dr.  Dan DeBevoise  
Parish Associate  Dr. Linda Wright Simmons 
Organist, Director FAVO  Will Benton 
Choir Director  Robb Ross 
Child Care Center Director, Barbara Twachtman 
Financial Administrator  Linda Castle 
Church Secretary Carol Bookhardt 
Maintenance Keith Bridges 
Librarian  Alice Schmidt 
Nursery Staff Barbara Boyce 

 
Church Missionaries 

Madagascar                         Dan and Elizabeth Turk 
Mozambique                                                       Sebber Banda 
                                                                  Rev. Carlos Faquione  

Page Turners Book Club, Thursday, March 25, 2021, March book The Night Watchman,  
 by Louise Erdrich.  Contact Anne Gardepe annegard64@gmail.com for meeting details. 

GayStraight@Park Lake’s next meeting will be Sunday, March 21st from 12:00 pm - 1:30 pm. 
The group will gather outside the FAVO area for a picnic lunch. Everyone is invited to bring their 
own lunch and portable chair. We look forward very much to meeting in person for the first 
time since February 2020!  Please contact Sue Thompson at sthomp0708@aol.com or Tony 
Boada at luis.boadadavila@gmail.com.  

Serving at the C.W.F. (Center for Women and Families) 

We are looking for volunteers to serve dinner on the first Wednesday of each month 
at the C.W.F. (Center for Women and Families).  The next day of serving will be on 
Wednesday, April 7, at 5:45 pm.  To volunteer, please contact Casey Cox at 
coxkm@gmail.com or Leesa Bainbridge at leesabainbridge1@gmailcom.  
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